
CITY OF ALAMO HEIGHTS

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT

6116 BROADWAY

SAN ANTONIO, TX 78209 
210-826-0516

Planning & Zoning Commission 
Monday, October 04, 2021 – 5:30 P.M. 

In accordance with order of the Office of the Governor issued March 16, 2020, where he temporary 
suspended certain provisions of the Texas Open Meetings Act, take notice that a regular meeting 
scheduled at 5:30 p.m. on Monday, October 04, 2021 will be conducted by telephone conference in 
order to advance the public health goal of limiting face-to-face meetings (also called “social distancing”), 
to slow the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19), to consider and act upon any lawful subjects which 
may come before it.  Per Governor’s Order GQ-36, attendees are not required to wear facial 
covering (mask) but they are encouraged. The City will continue to practice social distancing, and 
seating will be limited. 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR TELECONFERENCE: The public toll-free dial-in number to participate in 
the telephonic meeting is 346-248-7799 and enter the access number 89047228116#.

Public hearing, consideration, and action will take place on Monday, October 04, 2021 at 5:30pm
regarding a request to replat the properties currently known as 200 Grant, identified as CB 4024, BLK 
10, LOTS 11, 12, 13, 14, AND 15, 216 Grant, identified as CB 4024, BLK 10, LOT 30 (DUPLICATE 
OF PID 171094), and 315 Westover, identified as CB 4024 BLK 10, LOT 31 (DUPLICATE OF PID 
171094). 

The City Council of the City of Alamo Heights will conduct a public hearing on Monday, October 25, 
2021 at 5:30pm in the Council Chambers of the City of Alamo Heights located at 6116 Broadway 
St, San Antonio, TX relating to the recommendations of the Planning and Zoning Commission regarding 
the same issues.   

Plans may be viewed online* (www.alamoheightstx.gov/departments/planning-and-development-
services/public-notices) and at the Community Development Services Department located at 6116 Broadway 
St. You may contact Lety Hernandez (lhernandez@alamoheightstx.gov) by email or our office at (210) 826-
0516 for additional information regarding this case. Please note that floor plans will not be available online. 






















